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February 13. 1979 263-2831

Mr. Ray E. Snyder
Dulin. Tbienpont, Potthast &

Snyd~""il)kt~.
S:\lite 2060>
208 South La8alle Street
ChiCago, Illinois 60604

Dear Ray:

Thanks for the copy of your letter toVal Dvorl.<ovi~. 1did not see
anYthing that Val had written about the Latker disCharge and would
appreciate having Val's rem.arks.

It is unfortunate too that I have to agree with you al:Jout the Government
moving in the direction of more bureaucracy rather than d04'lg anything
to foster a free enterprise syatem. In this vein plealile note the article
in the recent JPOS by Ky EWing of th¢ Justice Department. Although he
has given much lip service to reviewing the Department policy on govern­
ment pateat,policy, lread into his rema~s thatfu!idamentally the Depart­
ment will probably not change its pOsture. ',More im.portantly,he seems
to be saying that "whatevlllr the cOl1t1'actor can do tb,e.government can do
bEltter". which ties in well with yowtremarks and\Vl1ich may mean that
we could run into real opposition from JU8ticeon the DolliH3ayh legislation.

Very trulyyou1'8.

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel

HWB.rw


